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Board Policy 7160 
Professional Development 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reference: Accreditation Standard III.A.14 
 
It is the intent of the District to maximize professional development opportunities for its 
employees. 
 
The District is committed to the concept of personal, professional, and institutional 
development for the growth of all employees.  The District believes all employees must 
have the opportunity to receive professional development support and maintain 
proficiency in their respective fields in order to be able to deliver quality educational 
services to its students. 
 
Every employee will receive opportunities and be strongly encouraged to participate in 
professional development activities and diversity, equity, inclusion, and access (DEIA) 
and sensitivity training. 
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